Office of Chief of Police

RACINE ON THE LAKE

intireicatnfrauatatind
Chief of Police Kurt S. Wahlen City of Racine, Wisconsin

November 30, 2006

Mayor Gary Becker
and Common Council
Racine, Wisconsin

Your Honor and Common Council:

I respectfully request to appear before the appropriate committees to discuss our request to add a
position of sergeant, beginning in the fiscal year 2007, which will subsequently reduce the
number of patrol officers by one position.

Sincerely,

o/

Kutt S. Wahlen
Chief of Police
KSW/df
cc: Mayor Becker
Steve Nenonen

Phone 262-635-7710
Fax 262-635-0190

Safety Bldg. — 730 Center Street
Racine, Wisconsin 53403-1134




